
Stop Lea Castle Quarry, 
 
After listening to the ambiguous replies given to some of the very important questions 
asked by various 
residents of Cookley, Wolverley, Franche areas of Kidderminster, along with various 
other presentations 
but forward at the current ongoing enquiry I am more than ever convinced that the 
application should be 
refused - the health of various residents, and particularly children of the future who 
would have to live with the reduction in air quality caused by, not only the extraction of 
gravel etc., but the additional health 
risks caused by numerous HGV vehicles spewing out diesel fumes adding to the 
problem of air quality and the danger these lorries would add to already narrow 
footpaths does not appear to have been taken 
into account , or answered,  by the applicants but simply brushed under the carpet as it 
were. 
 
Roderick Shaw 


